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SWITCHED ON SENIORS 

 
Newsletter Date 

  President’s Report  

Thank you to everyone who has renewed their Computerpals club membership 

and welcome to the new members who have taken advantage of joining during 

this time when there is no joining fee. This includes some former members who 

let their membership lapse but have decided to renew.   

Thanks also to those members who have made generous donations to our club.  

Your actions are most appreciated. 

We encourage as many as possible to join in the free online sessions that are 

conducted via Zoom each week.  If you are not familiar with Zoom and feel a bit 

daunted by this new way of connecting please let us know via email or phone 

(4861 6576 – leave a message with name and phone number).  We give one-on-

one practice to enable those new to Zoom to be able to participate. 

This month we will have special events for Get Online Week.  On 21st and 23rd 

October commencing at 10:00 am our  Zoom sessions will have the theme 

Now’s the time to get online. There will be fun, games with pr izes as well.  

Please invite friends, neighbours and relatives to join the fun and we will send 

them the link to the events. 

A number of our members have entered ASCCA’s Photographic Competition.  

This year there is a People’s Choice section and we encourage you to vote for the 

photo of your choice in each category. Voting is open now and closes Friday 16th 

October. Instructions with links to the photos and a voting form have been 

sent by email to all members.  Our club was Champion Club last year so let’s see 

if we can uphold our title! 

ASCCA (Australian Seniors Computer Clubs Association) conducts a conference 

each year.  This year it will be online on Tuesday, 10th November so we can all 

participate from our lounge rooms.  Cost is $15 and the link for tickets is in the 

accompanying ASCCA Newsletter. 

Have you joined Be Connected?  If not, give us a call or send an email and we 

will assist you.  The great learning available through Be Connected is being 

continuously upgraded with helpful courses.  If you haven’t logged in recently, 

do so and have a look at the new lessons. 

Now that the weather is becoming warmer we are hoping to reconnect in person 

through an outing which our Social Organiser,  Brenton Elsey is busily arranging. 

– Keep watching! 

Sandra 

  

Email :  contact@computerpals.org.au 

 

 

President  

 

 

 

 

Sandra  Keen 

 

Dates to Remember 

Clubroom is closed till 
further notice. Stay 
safe and healthy.  

Get Online Week: 
19th to 25th October 
See Special Events  
 
In the meantime 
BE A ZOOMIE and 
join us online. Wed & 
Fri mornings @ 9.45 
Thurs Morn @ 9.45 
 
ASCCA Annual Con-
ference—10th Nov 
More info today  
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Best Wishes 

For all our members 
who are celebrating  

birthdays and  
anniversaries – hearty  

congratulations ! 
 

To those who are ill we 
send our best wishes 
for a speedy recovery. 
 

 

Condolences 

To those of our    
members who have lost 
loved ones recently, 
please accept our  
sincere   condolences. 
You are in our 
thoughts. 

A FEW SCAMS TO BE AWARE OF - AND BEWARE OF 
 
Be aware that not everybody who offers “HELP” is your friend...there are some 
nasties out there.  

More information:  
 sign up to the Stay Smart Online Alert Service,  

 

www.staysmartonline.gov.au/alert-service. 
 

To check for current scams and risks visit 
www.scamwatch.gov.au 

  

If you’ve been the victim of a cybercrime including financial loss, report it 

to ReportCyber at www.cyber.gov.au/report. 

___________________________________ 

The “Can you hear me” scam - seems to be on the comeback again. 
This consists of a phonecall, and when you answer the caller asks “Can 

you hear me?” HANG UP WITHOUT ANSWERING.  All they need from 

you is the word “YES” and that can be used as permission to make all 
kinds of changes and cause all kinds of problems for you. If you have ever 

changed electricity providers you will have experienced this method of 

giving consent over the phone for the change to be made to your account.  
__________________________________________ 

  

There is also a nuisance scam that comes in the form of text message. I 
have received heaps of them and they are one of the consequences of 
shopping online. They supposedly come from either Australia Post and/or 

the company supplying the goods. They claim that the parcel cannot be 
delivered because there is still a small amount owing for postage. They 
give a website for you to go pay and because it is such a small amount, 

many will go pay and thus give the requested card number. Very bad idea.  
There are many ways to shop safely online, and we conduct a ZOOM  
session advising people on the best way to do that. 

___________________________________________ 
Find the yummy French foods from the lists on the right. 

  
 

http://www.staysmartonline.gov.au/alert-service
http://www.staysmartonline.gov.au/alert-service
http://www.cyber.gov.au/report
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The ComputerPals committee is holding our meetings and gettogethers via Zoom - a whole 
new experience for most of us... 

Some of our incredible tutors are conducting online help sessions through Zoom. The one on 
next week Wednesday & Friday (7/10 & 9/10) is designed to help you with Mobile Phones. 

Lindsay conducts sessions on Thursday morning also. If you wish to participate you will need 
the correct meeting ID and password. To get this information please contact Lindsay on  
lindsayzooming@gmail.com 

If there is a particular topic you would like help with, please send in an email or call the 
club, leave your contact details and a message and somebody will call you back. Zoom is 
proving very easy and convenient to use for sessions involving multiple people.  

During these times when we have no classes for you to attend, you can keep up with your 
computer learning by either contacting Computerpals via email or phone, or you can do re-
search for yourselves by using one of our favourite websites GCFlearnfree. Type this into 
Google, select TOPICS, then scroll through and find what you want to explore. There is a 
SEARCH option, so click on the little magnifying glass, type in what you want and if it will  
appear before your eyes. Also make sure you keep up with BeConnected. Lots of good info 
too and they add new topics on a regular basis. 

  

 

Some totally useless but otherwise fascinating infor-

mation that is sometimes good for crossword puzzles. 

Drop them into conversation and amaze your friends 

THE TRAVELLER - by Harold Franks 
 
Across the turbid waters, across the sandy loam 
My love from distant countries, is finally heading 
home 
For months I've been awaiting, the return from 
distant shores 
I will greet her warmly, with open arms and doors 
 
She headed off to England, with rellies there to 
see 
A quick trip on to Ireland, across the Irish Sea 
Before her trip to Europe, with Euros in her hand 
To see the land of Holland, or is it the Nether-
land? 
 
A letter from her briefly, to say that she was fine 
But on the rush, as always, not one for wasting 
time 
The coach has reached the border of yet another 
place 
Then off to see what's offered, with a smile upon 
her face 
 
Her time is passing quickly, like the moving 
sands of time 
But with her luck and courage, I'm sure she'll turn 
out fine 
The days and weeks of travel have now turned 
into months 
With only days remaining, it's souvenirs that she 
hunts 
 
So now I am preparing, for the day that she 
comes home 
And wonder, as I sit here, if in the future she will 
roam 
But as she sees the washing and housework still 
undone 
Will she have me riding into the setting sun? 

mailto:lindsayzooming@gmail.com
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While meetings are suspended for the duration of the COVID-19 

restrictions, Writerpals can continue wherever you 
happen to be. Just get out your keyboards, your notebooks and pens, your 

slates and pencils, or even a clear space on your walls, whiteboard marker on 
your sliding doors and start writing. 
What can I write? I hear you say…. 

Stories, anecdotes, memories 
Give it a go...you don’t even have to tell anyone...just  try! 

Start with one small story about just one person, thing, pet, event 

ASCCA 2020 Photo Competition People’s Choice 
The entries in this competition have now been placed in albums in Google Photos 
and the album for each category can be accessed from the below links. 

There is one album for each category. 

1 Photo-Journalism https://photos.app.goo.gl/EDEoaxhR5SwNxNvn7 

2 Travel https://photos.app.goo.gl/dFetUw6NA4ngea667 

3 People-Portrait https://photos.app.goo.gl/2Wwk6kZSYTSUm1zr8 

4 Landscape-Seascape https://photos.app.goo.gl/DCz37cBJXkXd866r9 

5 Landscape-Structural-Manmade https://photos.app.goo.gl/HiAgANFvURm19o5L9 

6 Animals https://photos.app.goo.gl/1Dd1JfiggYUjyopm6 

7 Open https://photos.app.goo.gl/5833AeDe8DW6u2tW7 

For each album, the link should bring up a page with all the entries. Clicking on any 
photo will show that photo with details of the filename when “Info” is turned on.  
All photos can be scrolled through using arrows at left and right. The file name  
consists of a 4 digit numeric code followed by the caption as entered. 

Take note of the code of your choice of photo. 

When you have made your choice for all categories, there is a voting form at 

https://forms.gle/VTDCo3GQ12jCp2mJ6 which will be open for votes from 

12:01AM on 1 October 2020 until 11:59PM on Friday 16  October 2020. 

Votes cast outside these times will be discarded. 

 
The form asks for your email address, name, and ASCCA Club, and your choice in 
each  
category. Enter the 4 digit code of your choice or simply leave blank for any  
category where you have not made a choice. 

The votes will be separated from the identifying fields so your vote will remain  
secret. 

Enjoy some great photographs from club members. 

                                                 Allan Mickelson, Photographic Competition Organiser 

ComputerPals  Mission 
Our  mission is to educate seniors in the use of computers  as  a way  of  enriching their lives and making them more self-reliant. 

We  bridge the generation gap and  assist  seniors  to find  ways to benefit the  community through  their  collective  experience 

and knowledge. 

WriterPals 

DigiPals  

Laptop Assistance  

MemoryPals 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/EDEoaxhR5SwNxNvn7
https://photos.app.goo.gl/dFetUw6NA4ngea667
https://photos.app.goo.gl/2Wwk6kZSYTSUm1zr8
https://photos.app.goo.gl/DCz37cBJXkXd866r9
https://photos.app.goo.gl/HiAgANFvURm19o5L9
https://photos.app.goo.gl/1Dd1JfiggYUjyopm6
https://photos.app.goo.gl/5833AeDe8DW6u2tW7
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9hTTFpubJPoW8HCFDkLKru6gt0jDKv05m7Y7wZOY6YrhFyg/viewform
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Funnybone —      

 

Contact Us 

To contact the 
Roster Team or  
the Treasurer 
regarding  
rosters  or   

          payments  use:  
islingtonpals@gmail.com 

 

Roster Team 

                                                        
Barry 
Keen 

      

                           

                             

 

Mitzi 
Gordon 

 

 

Carmel 

Smith 

                                                                    

                                                                      

 

 

Wendy Cripps-

Clark 

 

 

These people are all  
volunteers who also teach 
classes at Computerpals. We 
ask that you take this into 
consideration when your 
phone call is not  
answered immediately. 

PRIVACY STATEMENT: Information contained in this Newsletter is only for the members of the ComputerPals Newcastle Inc.         

The  Editor  accepts  no  responsibility  for  any  errors,  omissions, libels, in accuracy or other shortcomings of this newsletter. 

mailto:islingtonpals@gmail.com

